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Dear Deans, academic community representatives, students,


The University of Sarajevo organizes this humane event for the fourth year at which we promote "Suada Dilberović" Fund and grant scholarships to socially vulnerable and extraordinary talented students of the University of Sarajevo.

Our wish for this globally unique Fund is to provide resources for as many students as possible, keeping in mind the fact that there are no budget allocations for these purposes, and at the same time every year we have an increasing number of registered students in the socially vulnerable category.

This humane action led by the University of Sarajevo is the direct support and assistance to students in overcoming the complex socio-economic situation.
In this hard period, when the state of Bosnia and Herzegovina still has not the state level authorities, we, as an academic community with a lot of skill and love, have provided our own funds to grant scholarships to 188 UNSA students.

The provided funds we consider as a success when it comes to scholarships granting to students of the University of Sarajevo, and we are proud that this human activity has become a part of our academic community's tradition.
We are also proud of the humaneness of our students who when enrolling in the 2011/2012 academic year paid substantial funds with the intention and desire to help their colleagues.
Dear students, I hope that you will, with this unique support by all Faculties, Academies, Institutes and Centers of the University of Sarajevo, SPUS, the Government and the Assembly of Sarajevo Canton, esteemed donors, above all friends of the University, successfully complete the studies and  be good experts and virtuous citizens of Bosnia and Herzegovina.
I express my sincere congratulations to students and thank all of you who are part of this great and unique human action!


Thank you!
